
Dear Implementing Partners:

In light of the escalating crisis in Ukraine, USAID is asking you to please review any
public-facing digital content including web and social media regarding Ukraine that
may have personally identifiable information (PII).

Please remove and archive any PII related to Ukrainian citizens or organizations
from your websites and social media channels. If you need to delete posts entirely,
take a screenshot of the post, place the screenshot in a folder labeled “Archive
2.24.22 Ukraine,” and share the folder with USAID upon project closeout.

If you have any questions, please contact IndustryLiaison@usaid.gov.

Regards,
Brian K. Woody
Supervisory Regional Contracting Officer
Ukraine, Moldova, Belarus
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